
        January 24, 2010 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

We are writing to let you know about an exciting and unique opportunity that 

Deborah Damast, lower school movement teacher, is offering our class. She has 

invited us to participate in a dance performance workshop, which concentrates on the 

basic and essential elements of choreography offered through NYU’s School of 

Education Program called Kaleidoscope Dance for Children.  

  

The workshop is fun and interactive. We will view two pieces of choreography, and 

participate in a dance/ movement workshop which includes a choreography segment in 

which the kids and company members will co-create dances and an original music score. A 

great opportunity for community building!  

 

We are scheduled to go this Friday morning from 10:00-12:00. The workshop 

is held at NYU’s Education Building, just a quick walk from school. Students will 

actively participate and should wear clothes that are comfortable to move in.   

 

Please let us know if you have any questions.  

        

Sincerely,  

Colleen and Abby 

 

 

 

  

  


